



8th Floor, Commerce Place, 10155 – 102 Street, Edmonton, AB T5J 4L5
 Phone: (780) 422-9021 Fax: (780) 422-3688 e-mail: acat@gov.ab.ca

Articulation Committee Meeting

Committee Meeting Name	Meeting Location	Meeting Date
Sociology Articulation Sub-Committee	Via email	November 2020
Chair: Dr. Tami Bereska		

Committee Members to Attend	Accepted—N/A	Submitted Updates
1. Tami Bereska (MacEwan University)		YES
2. Tom Buchanan (Mount Royal University)		YES
3. Krista Robson (Red Deer College)		YES
4. Efa Etoroma (Concordia University)		YES
5. Ariel Ducey (University of Calgary)		NO
6. Gordon Jangula (Lakeland College)		NO
7. Lily Ostojic (Medicine Hat College)		NO
8. Jason Laurendeau (University of Lethbridge)		NO
9. Alison Dunwoody (University of Alberta)		YES
10. Jean-Pierre De Villiers (Keyano College)		YES
11. Tony Simmons (Athabasca University)		YES
12. Corrine Ferguson (Bow Valley College)		YES
13. Karen Taylor (Norquest College)		YES
14. David Long (The Kings University)		YES

Guests/Observers to Attend	Accepted	Attended
1.		
2.		

ACAT Secretariat/Ministry Staff to Attend	Accepted	Attended
1.		

AGENDA	
1.	Institutional Updates
2.	ACAT Questions for Committee: What do you see as the primary role of the articulation committees and what new directions could these committees (e.g., the sociology

AGENDA	
	committee) take? [see institutional update forms for responses]
3.	<p>Discussion Questions:</p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. How has the sociology department at your institution been impacted by postsecondary budget cuts? [see institution update forms for responses] 2. How has your department responded to the pandemic (e.g., in what formats are sociology classes being offered)? [see institutional update forms for responses] 3. What are the biggest challenges facing your department at the present time? [see institutional update forms for responses]
4.	Committee members will follow up with co-members if they have any questions arising from the institutional update forms, and will contact Tami Bereska if there are any issues they would like us to discuss as a group.